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Item No.    14.1             
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

X Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  October 20, 2015 

Subject:  Cole Harbour Outdoor Artificial Turf Facility 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Regional Council request an information report in response to the petition submitted to Council on 
September 22nd, 2015 with 387 signatures advocating that the planned all-weather facility at the Gordon 
Bell location in Cole Harbour be domed to protect that investment, and to ensure the residents of 
Dartmouth/Cole Harbour have access to a year round fielded facility for sporting and other traditional 
outdoor events. 

Reason:  
 
To determine the feasibility of placing a dome over the outdoor artificial turf field planned for the Gordon 
Bell site in Cole Harbour. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Support of Regional Council to determine the viability of building a domed turf facility at the Gordon Bell 
site in Cole Harbour. 
 

Councillor 
Lorelei Nicoll 

District  4 

 


